
A Look Ahead 
 Tuesday, October 18th 

Jr. Eagles Basketball 

 Wednesday, October 19th  
PTF Pizza Day 
Jump Rope Class 

 Thursday, October 20th 
Jr. Eagles Basketball 

 Friday, October 21st 
TGA Golf 

 Monday, October 24th 
Jump Rope Class 

 

Upcoming Dates 
10/26 – Picture Retake Day 
11/04 – End of 1st Trimester 

11/18 – Report Cards Sent Home 
11/23-25 – Thanksgiving Break 

 

Princess and the Pea Tickets 
Come support over 40 of 

our students in 3rd -12th 
grades as they bring to life a 
comedic twist on a classic 
fairy tale. SCS will perform 
The Princess and the Pea on 
Friday, November 4th and 
Saturday, November 5th at 
7:00pm at Seaholm High 
School. Tickets are on sale 
in the administrative office. 
They are $10 for children 
and SCS students and $12 
for adults ($15 for all at the 
door).  

 

Cold and Flu Season 
Please do your part to 

keep germs out of our 
school.  If your child has a 
cold and/or flu symptoms it is 
always best for your child 
and all our students to keep 
them home until they are 
symptom free.  Thanks for 
helping to keep our students 
healthy.  Please use the 24-
hour rule  

Roller Skating Unit in P.E. 
Forms are coming home 

today will all students in 
kindergarten – 5th grade for 
our roller skating unit.  This 
unit will start after 
Thanksgiving break and 
continue for two weeks.  We 
need these forms completed 
and returned by Friday, 
October 28th, so we can 
order the correct skate size 
for our students.  Parents 
may also sign up to help with 
their child’s class to earn 
service hours.  If you have 
questions, call Mrs. Lafata at 
248 357-3660 ext. 273. 

 
PTF Pizza Day  

Please remember, if 
you did not order pizza for 
your child, your child must 
bring a lunch. 

 
Jump Rope Class 

1st -5th Grades 
Class begins today, 

Monday, October 17th.  Class 
will meet on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. 

 
Jr. Eagles Basketball 

1st, 2nd, and 3rd Grades 
Class begins Tuesday, 

October 18th. Reminder: 
bring a change of clothes for 
practice, a snack if needed 
and water bottle. 

 
TGA Golf 1st -5th Grades 

 Class begins on Friday, 
October 21st. Golfers will 
need to bring snacks from 
home as there will not be 
time to visit the school store 
before class starts. 

 

Picture Re-Take Day 
 Wednesday, October 
26th is picture re-take day.  If 
your child was absent on 
picture day please have your 
child bring in their picture 
form on the day of re-takes 
(extra forms are available in 
the elementary office).    
 If you weren’t satisfied 
with your child’s original 
picture and want a re-take, 
have your child bring in their 
complete prior picture 
package on Wednesday, 
October 26th.  This will be 
their pass to see the 
photographer. 

Students that are 
having their picture taken 
must be in uniform.   

 
HPBC Trunk or Treat 
Please help fill the SCS 

trunk at the HPBC Trunk or 
Treat with candy!  If you 
bring a bag (the bigger the 
better) of individually 
wrapped store bought candy, 
THURSDAY, October 27, 
you can have a jeans day!  
Bring your bag of candy to 
your homeroom teacher on 
October 27 (please don’t 
bring it early) to be checked 
in for the jeans day.  An 
individual candy bar does not 
count.  This needs to be 
candy that can be passed 
out to children.   

Trunk or Treat will be 
held on Saturday, October 
29 from 2-4pm and is a great 
community event!  Last year 
over 1,000 people attended 
and this year we expect even 
more.  Please join us!  
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